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Legrand Announces SDDP Certification for Nuvo
Player Portfolio to Simplify Set Up within
Control4 Environments
 

HEBRON, Ky., November 3, 2016 – Legrand, the global specialist in electrical and digital building
infrastructures, announced that its Nuvo Player Portfolio whole home music system is now interoperable with
the Control4 automation platform with a certified driver and Simple Device Discovery Protocol (SDDP). Included
in the Control4 online driver database, this new driver and SDDP enables Control4 system components to
automatically recognize Nuvo Player Portfolio models in the system, greatly simplifying set-up and reducing
configuration time.

 

Nuvo Player Portfolio whole home audio systems offer unparalleled listening experiences, with wired and Wi-Fi
distributed audio solutions specially designed to provide unmatched fidelity with the latest in streaming source
variety and intuitive control. These systems offer an array of product options and accessories to deliver superior
multi-room audio to any home.

Now with SDDP, Nuvo system players will immediately show up in Control4’s programming software, without
guesswork or the need to search for drivers. In addition, the Control4 controller will automatically pair with the
SDDP device as soon as it is discovered and added to the Control4 system.

For more information on Nuvo Player Portfolio’s SDDP certification for Control4 systems, please use this link.

 

About Legrand

Legrand is the global specialist in electrical and digital building infrastructures.  Its comprehensive offering of
solutions for use in commercial, industrial and residential markets makes it a benchmark for customers
worldwide.  Innovation for a steady flow of new products with high added value is a prime vector for growth,
including in particular connectable products enhancing value in use. Legrand reported sales of $5.3 billion in
2015.  Legrand has a strong presence in North America, with a portfolio of well-known product lines that include
C2G, Cablofil, Electrorack, Middle Atlantic, Nuvo, On-Q, Ortronics, Pass & Seymour, QMotion, Quiktron, Raritan,
Vantage, Watt Stopper, and Wiremold.  Legrand is listed on Euronext Paris and is a component stock of indexes
including the CAC40, FTSE4Good, MSCI World, ASPI, Corporate Oekom Rating and DJSI (ISIN code
FR0010307819). www.legrand.com. 
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